
Born Free Foundation School Link



Hello children of Ol Moti Primary School!

It has been so lovely to share learning with you this year.  

We loved your letters, your amazing song and video, and your 
fantastic drawings of your local wildlife – thank you!

Here are some drawings that children of The Discovery School 
have created for you.  We hope you like them!











































We hope you liked our pictures.

We have learnt so much about the wildlife in your local 
environment.

Hopefully, you will be able to learn about our local plants and 
animals from our drawings too!

We are looking forward to sharing learning again with you next 
year.


